Protocol for Curricular Review
1. If the proposal deals with a course that is not new, but proposed to be part of GenEd, it needs to go through the usual vetting process at the College/School level and then   submitted to the University General Education Committee (UGEC).

2. If the proposal deals with a course that is new, it needs to go through the usual vetting process at the College/School level and then submitted to the Undergraduate Council (UC), which will (ideally) approve it as an undergraduate course.  If the course is also a part of the GenEd, then UGEC and the UC will review its merits simultaneously.  UGEC approval is pending on the approval by the UC.

3. If UGEC approves, but UC denies, then the proposal is sent back to the College/School.

4. If UGEC denies, but UC approves, then the proposal becomes a part of the College’s curriculum but may not be used in GenEd (unless it is revised and approved at a later date).

5. If both the UGEC and UC approve, then the course becomes part of the body of courses from which the individual schools and colleges may construct their GenEd requirements.

UGEC:  01/16/2014
